
Best Practice – 2 

Translation Projects 

 

Objective: To provide an experiential learning platform in translation for students. 

 

On the 30th of June, 2023, Lady Keane College had signed a Memorandum of Understanding 

(MOU) with the Meghalaya Basin Management Agency ((MBMA) to be the official institute 

for the translating of documents from English to Khasi, Garo, Hindi and Assamese languages 

of the various projects undertaken by it. For the work of translating the documents, students 

were involved and the final document is checked and screened by the teachers of the 

respective language Departments. This is a paid project and the students have generated Rs. 

12,000/- in income from the translation work of the documents. The documents translated 

thus far included projects funded by the United Nations, World Bank, Asian Development 

Bank and the Japanese Embassy and the students are paid Rs. 150 per page as per the MOU.   

 

Altogether, 8 students have participated in this project for the session 2022-23 and furthers 

the Earn while you Learn campaign of the Institution.   


